
 
 
 

 

Hi Everyone             
 
 

We hope you all had a fantastic break with friends and family. We are looking forward to a wonderful Term 2. We would like to 
welcome back all our existing family’s and our new family’s. Holiday Club was a great success; all the children and staff enjoyed 

the programmed activities. This term we will have lots of exciting activities planned which include our Handball 
Championships, Cooking, Art& Crafts, Sports, and making friendships. We will be focusing on healthy eating, having lots of fun 

together, and planting more vegies in our OSHC garden  

Meet Our Team   
We’re here to make OSHC the best experience possible for your child and family. If you have any questions or ideas about the 

program, feel free to drop by, meet our team and see what happens in our program firsthand. 

              

St Margaret Mary’s OSHC Service Handball Championships start this term, so get ready to Serve, Slice and Smash your way 
to the Regional Championships. Every Rocketeer’s handballer gets their own handball and water bottle. 

(May 16-20, 2022). 

The Regional Championships are coming in June across Australia so stay tuned for details, up to $10,000 in prizes. 

Please phone Camp Australia 1300-105-343 for bookings, rebates will apply. 

To find out more about the program, view fees and to register, visit 

www.campaustralia.com.au 

Keep Smiling 😊😊 Louise & Jenny 

Monday   Friendship Bracelets, Painting Your Holiday Adventure, Handball Practice 

Tuesday   Cooking with Phillip, Handball Practice, Anzac Day Poppies 

Wednesday   Mother’s Day Crafts, Diversity Poster, Playdough Creations 

Thursday   Chasey, Handball Competition, Friendship Poster, Mother’s Day Crafts 

Friday   Pancakes with Audrey, Planting our Vegies, Asian Stir Fry with Alexis, Handball practice 

Date St Margaret Mary’s 4th May 2022 

 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/
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